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Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

       

August 9, 2022  

 

 

Bettie Lewis 

543 Central Avenue West 

St Paul MN 55103 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re:  Water Appeal for Property at 543 Central Avenue West 

 

Dear Ms. Lewis: 

 

This letter is to confirm, per your conversation with Hearing Officer Marcia Moermond, that 

your appeal will now go before the Board of Water Commissioners at 5 pm on September 13, 

2022 in Room 330, Saint Paul City Hall located at 15 Kellogg Blvd. West, Saint Paul, MN. 
Please remember to allow time to go through security prior to the meeting and note there is 

construction around the City Hall so close, on-street, parking is limited.  

 

If you have any questions regarding the Board of Water Commissioners you may contact Molly 

Gagnelius at 651-266-6275 for that information a few days prior to the meeting. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

 

c: Derek Olson 

 Dolly Ludden 

 Patrick Shea  

 Mollie Gagnelius  

 Kathryn Harris via email: KATHAR2006@gmail.com 
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